Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 9:17 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] please do not build a organic waste transfer site in Lidcombe

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberiand Council

My name is
| live in - for 25 years.

| am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed development application (DA2023/0130) for an organic waste transfer plant at 109A
Church St, Lidcombe.

My child has severe asthma, and | have a very serious skin disease every spring. | am really worried that this dump will have a big impact on
our health after it is built, and there are many schools around. this project is not conducive to children health.

As a long-time local resident here, | strongly object this stupid plan. | hope you our Cumberland Counciler can take care of the health of the local
residents.

Best Regards

your sincerely
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